
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Warning! Warning! The editor has re-nominated 
 

 George Barnes Award evening. Winner Jason Pearce who gets it right the first 
time. 

 “Servility of service” The legacy of George as described by Alan Williams of 
Bunnings 

 $1,500 received from the Bunbury Club as our share of the wound up Radio 
Auction account 

 Christmas dinner meeting next week – make sure you “accept on line” 

 The meeting in photos 
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Dinner Bookings  

& Makeup’s 

 

South Bunbury: 
Rose Hotel 

Wednesday 
6.15 for 6.45pm start, 

0413 743 601 before 10 am 

 

Bunbury: 

Parade Hotel 

Monday 

6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 

 

Bunbury Leschenault: 

Parade Hotel 

Wednesday 

12.00 for 12.30pm start 
97212933 

 

 

APOLOGIES: TO 
www.rotarysouthbunbury

.org 

Or Sgt-at-arms Cedric, by 

10am by phone or SMS on 

0419 940 381 / 9795 7498 

(apologies to Rose Hotel 

have been discontinued)             

Send Contributions 

&Information for the 

Bully to: 
jim@jimstephen.com.au 
 

 

LIFE’S LITTLE CELEBRATIONS 
 

BIRTHDAYS WEDDDING 
ANNIVERSARIES 

INDUCTION 
ANNIVERSARIES 

Cedric Getley 16
th
   Ian & Cecily Robertson 13

th
  Mike Presser 20

th
  

Judy Spriggins 21
st
    

   

   

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING: Wed, November 14th, 2011 
 

Commander David McDonald 

Duties: December 14
th

  December 21
st

   

Host & Grace Trevor Wilson Morris Johnston 

Properties Roger Veen Sandro Agrizzi 

Properties Don Spriggins Robert Prestage 

Reception Kim Rudd Mike Hendry 

Reception Peter Hill John Gillingham 

Introduction Neil Sinclair Terry Paini 

Thanks Jim Wilkinson Lee Dillon 

Ticket Sales Volunteer for Les Pike Glen Fraser 

Fines Volunteer for the editor Mike Honeybell 

Raffle Spinner Murray Connop Murray Connop 

   
   
   
   
   

 

http://www.rotarysouthbunbury.org/


 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Len found the new technology all too 

hard and resorted to the printed word 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


